
MONDAY, MAY 9TH 
 
JUST A REMINDER, TOMORROW, TUESDAY, MAY 10TH, IS OUR LAST 
EARLY DISMISSAL DAY.  STUDENTS WILL BE DISMISSED AT 12:40 PM 
 
LAKE CENTRAL MIDDLE SCHOOL TENNIS 
On Saturday the Lake Central Middle school tennis team  remained undefeated against 
future Duneland Schools.. The team  defeated Crown Point 7-2 and Chesterton 5-
4.  Our winner from Clark is Andie Schulz!  Awesome job, Andie! 
 
CLARK VOLLEYBALL 
Any current 6th or 7th grader interested in joining the Clark's Volleyball team next year, 
please plan to attend a call-out meeting in the gym Thursday, during Advisory. If you 
cannot make the meeting or have any questions, please see Mrs. Hudi in room 707. 
 
SUMMER READING 
The summer slide - sounds fun, right?  Not when it means that over the summer you will 
forget up to 20% of what you learned this year.  Stay tuned to announcements this week 
for fun ways to beat the summer slide! 
 
MIDDLE SCHOOL WRESTLING SUMMER CAMPS 
There will be a short call-out meeting this Thursday, May 12th,  to talk about summer 
camps and our wrestling club for next season. Flyers will be passed out at the 
meeting.   
 
YOUTH FOOTBALL INFORMATION 
FINAL YOUTH NIGHT 
We are hosting our 4th and final youth night on Wednesday May 11th from 6:00 - 
7:45.   
SUMMER CAMP  
We are hosting our summer camp at Lake Central from June 27th-June 30th. There is 
a flyer in the office (titled Summer Camp_Flyer) with a QR code linked to the 
registration page.  
Please visit the front office to check out the youth football information flyers. 
 
RILEY'S DONATION UPDATE 
Thank you to the students who have donated so far! We are currently at $383…but we 
can do better than that! All it would take is $1 per student to donate to increase our 
donation to $1,065 or more. Many students donated much more than $1 – and for that, 
we thank you! Also, thank you to the many staff members who also made donations. 
Come on students…let’s show Riley’s Children Hospital that Clark Cares!  
 
LIBRARY NEWS 



All Clark Library books are due Friday, May 13. As classes visit the Library over the 
next 3 weeks, students' accounts will be checked and invoices will be printed and 
handed out to students with lost books. Please start looking at home, in your lockers, 
backpacks or classes if you are missing a book. Thank you! 
 


